
Administration
Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street.

St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207-209 Queen Street.

Contact Centre Open 
8.30am-4pm. Mon-Fri.

4732 7777

PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751

council@penrith.city

Council’s services are 
accessible via the online 
portal at my.penrith.city

Services
Waste Services

4732 7777

Illegal Dumping 
Contact the EPA hotline  
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad).

Graffiti Hotline

	 Freecall 1800 022 182

Meeting Dates
14 April 2025 – 7pm  
(Policy Review Commitee 
Meeting)

28 April 2025 – 7pm 
(Ordinary Meeting)

Online via penrith.city

penrith.city.council

penrithcouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrithcitycouncil

penrith.city

visitpenrith.com.au

Contact Us

News

penrith.city

Council Briefs

● You’re invited to our biggest Trees for Mum yet — we’re
celebrating 18 years of remembering our local mums,
grandmothers, aunts, and mother figures on Mother’s
Day (Sunday 11 May).

Join us from 8.30am–12pm at Caddens Road Park
in Claremont Meadows for a great morning of planting
trees.

Find out more and register at penrith.city/events

● Don’t miss your chance to help shape the new playspace
at Allsopp and Paterson Oval in Cambridge Park!
Council is upgrading the area with new equipment,
seating, landscaping, and more.

Share your ideas at yoursaypenrith.com.au/projectplay
before 11.59pm on Wednesday 16 April 2025.

This project is proudly funded by the NSW Government
and delivered by Penrith City Council.

● Precinct-wide upgrades are happening at Monfarville
Reserve, St Marys! A new two-lane cricket practice
facility has been completed, and construction is
underway on  a new amenities building. The upgrade
also includes landscaping and tree planting, enhancing
the green space and natural beauty of the reserve.

New accessible pathways will connect the new
amenities building and player dugouts. Council will
also deliver a new playspace at Monfarville Reserve
later this year.

The Monfarville Reserve upgrade is funded by the NSW
Government and Penrith City Council.

To find out more go to penrith.city/spros

● The Penrith Civic Centre, St Marys Council Service Desk
and Penrith City Library’s three branches will be closed
over the Easter long weekend from Friday 18 April to
Monday 21 April, reopening on Tuesday 22 April 2025.

The Library’s book chutes will also be closed over the
long weekend. Library members can still access the
online catalogue at library.penrith.city

You can still lodge queries and access online services
via our Online Services Portal at my.penrith.city

Development Applications
The following Development Applications have been 
received by Council:

• Shane Duck DA25/0157

120 Woodriff Street, Penrith

Demolition of existing dwelling and alterations and 
additions to existing child care centre including 
increase in children numbers from 44 to 62 places  
and construction of new car park

Contact: Alexandra Pearce on 4732 7757

Closing Date: Sunday 27 April 2025

• Planning Portal Lodgements Mod25/0033

31 Blue Hills Drive, Glenmore Park

Section 4.55(2) modification to DA20/0132 for Increase 
in children numbers from 80 to 96 places for Glenmore 
Park Child & Family Centre

Contact: Sufyan Nguyen on 4732 8568

Closing Date: Sunday 20 April 2025

• Janssen Group Pty Ltd Mod25/0036

29–31 Castlereagh Street, Penrith

Section 4.56 modifications to DA23/0946 for 3-storey 
co-living housing development including increase in 
room numbers from 19 to 20 rooms, amendments to 
configuration of rooms to include 3 x single occupancy 
rooms and 17 x double occupancy rooms and internal 
layout and external façade changes

Contact: Lauren Van Etten on 4732 8222

Closing Date: Sunday 20 April 2025

Viewing of Development Applications

The above development application/s may be viewed on 
Council’s DA Tracker via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/DATracker 
Officers of Council’s Development Services Department will 
be able to assist with your enquiries.

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts

By law, reportable political donations or gifts must be 
disclosed by anyone lodging a planning application to 
Council. Call 4732 7649 or visit penrithcity.nsw.gov.au

Mini
MAKERS
Join us at

Wednesday 16 April
10am-1pm l City Park, Penrith

Wednesday 23 April
10am-1pm l Coachmans Park, St Marys


